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FAMILY WORKING DAY - OPAL 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We have some exciting projects coming up that we’ve been planning for a while.  

Our aim is to develop our school site and create a better space for our children to play.  

 

We would love to invite children and families into school during the Easter holidays on Friday 

14th April 2023 at 9am-3pm. We really need to the help of our families to bring our ideas to 

life. As you know OPAL is a big part of our everyday school life. The whole of the staff team 

work so hard to provide the best possible play opportunities for the children.  

 

What is the family working day?  

 
➢ You can arrive at school and leave at anytime during the time started above. Any time 

you can give is much appreciated.  
➢ You arrive via the school gate and come to find a member of staff who will guide you 

towards a project that needs completing. 
➢ Projects can range from gardening and clean ups, to building and small/large 

constructions.  
➢ It is a hands on and most of the work will be outside, so try not to wear your best 

clothes.  
➢ It is important for our children to see we are a community that works together and 

they should get involved too! So, children are definitely welcome. Staff will have their 

children on site at the same time.  This does mean when on school site your children 

are your responsibility.  
➢ There is no need to let anyone know you’ll be attending, but people often come 

prepared with some of their own tools and if you know someone who has the skills to 

help us please do bring them along.  

 

We hope to see you there 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Miss Pittam, Mrs Mannering and the OPAL team 


